

Dear Dandie Friends,

Dandies in Oz

18 Pine Crescent

Boronia Vic 3155

mob: 0418 354166

jweymout@optusnet.com.au

January 11th 2012

We do hope you shared a joyous Christmas and that the New Year is full of promise for you.

Thanks to David, with active support from Leesa, we now have a Dandie Dinmont website in Australia. Check out www.dandiesinoz.com

This is our opportunity to tell the world what a wonderful breed of dogs we share and enjoy. If you have photos or stories about your experience that you would like to share please send them to David via the Contact "button". We do reserve editorial rights (primarily regarding accuracy of comments about the breed) but we want this page to be as vibrant and current as possible. It's taken a lot of work to get to this stage and over the next year the gaps will be filled in so we will end up with a detailed demonstration of what's happening in Oz. This provides us with a means to keep in touch with our international puppy owners as well, which will be great.

Coming events

<u>Pet Expo</u> in Sydney, February 18 and 19 at the Rosehill Racecourse. If you live in NSW and are able to come along one of those days it will be great to see you. Unfortunately we cannot ask you to bring your Dandie as we have very limited display space but your conversation with interested people visiting our stand would be very helpful. Please contact Jan if you can come along.

Knox Expo is scheduled for April 1st, at the Knox Park, Knoxfield. Again, any assistance would be gratefully received (including your Dandie on display). It runs for 1 day from 10 am to 4 pm.

The date for the <u>Geelong Highland Gathering</u> is 18th March but just to be sure, keep an eye on the website as forthcoming events will be advertised there.

New product – we have the chance to get <u>ceramic tiles</u> made, (featuring a head shot of Harry), to sell at \$25. If we can guarantee 10 buyers we can proceed with the order. Check the website for more details but please let Jan know if you would be interested so we can take up this opportunity. We have sold all our Calendars but if you missed out get in touch with Jan as another order may be placed.

With Kind Regards

Heather, Rhonda and Jan